

Frieth CEC School Frieth Henley-on-Thames Oxon RG9 6PR 01494 881554

8th November 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT BIRMINGHAM ARENA TUESDAY 24TH JANUARY 2017

We are delighted that Frieth School choir will join other schools for Young Voices at the Genting Arena, Birmingham on Tuesday 24th January 2017.

On the day of the concert Mrs Tyzack and I will take the children by coach to the Genting Arena, Birmingham for a full rehearsal starting at 2.15pm. We will leave school at 11.30am to be there in plenty of time for 1.30pm, which is when the choirs make the way to their seats. The concert itself will begin at 7.00pm and finish at 9.15pm.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and packed supper and water to drink for the day.

The school is still negotiating the cost of the coach, we will be in touch once we have more details re the parental contribution.

The children may wear official Young Voices tee-shirts or a plain white teeshirt. The children will also have the option to use tiny torches during the performance.

There will be no video cameras allowed during the performance but there will be an official DVD taken. The organisers will do their best to include every choir in this at least once.

Cont...

The tickets for parents, official tee-shirts, torches and DVDs need to be ordered in advance, please find attached the following forms:

- Parent/audience ticket order form
- Choir member T-shirt order form
- Pupil/Parent DVD order form

In order to secure the best seats we can at the Arena we need the forms returned by this Friday 11th November 2106 please.

Cheques should be made payable to Frieth CEC School Fund.

Thank you for your support in what promises to be a most exciting experience for our children.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Reid Headteacher